
124 Abbey Street, Nuneaton, CV11 5BZ



Loveitts are delighted to present one-
bedroom flat conveniently located in
Nuneaton Town Centre. 
The modern kitchen is equipped with
modern appliances, making it a joy to
cook and prepare meals. It offers ample
storage space for all your culinary
needs.
Completing this flat is the well-
appointed shower-room, which features
contemporary fixtures and fittings. 
Located in a convenient spot, this
property offers easy access to
transport links, shops, and amenities. 
Don't miss out on the opportunity to
make this delightful one-bedroom flat
your new home. Contact us today to
arrange a viewing and experience the
charm and comfort this property has to
offer. Please note there is no parking
with this property, in walking distance
there is private parking available at a
cost.
Holding deposit will be required. EPC
Rating B. Council Tax Band A

Property Description





Key Features

• One Bedroom Flat

• Modern

• Town Centre Location

• Applicances included

• Available Late June

£725 PCM


